
  

ANTIETAM SCHOOL DISTRICT 
100 Antietam Road 
Reading, PA  19606 

 
Request for Proposal 

Professional Engineering Services 
 
The Antietam School District is seeking proposals from professional engineering firms to review the 
damage to the stone walls along the Stoney Creek and surrounding adjoining property of the Antietam 
School District caused by flooding and to prepare specifications, plans, bidding documents and contracts 
for the restoration and repair of the walls and the adjoining property.  
 
Proposals outlining the scope of work and the fees and costs should be submitted to the Antietam School 
District, 100 Antietam Road, Reading, Pa 19606 Attn: Business Manager or by email at 
pjanda@antietamsd.org.  
 
All proposals are due by February 17, 2021 at 3:00 P.M.  
 
Any questions can be directed to Ken Bonkoski, Supervisor of Facilities at kbonkoski@antietamsd.org or 
484-955-1702.  
 
Thank you for your interest. 
 
Tracy L. Detwiler 
Acting Superintendent 
Director of Finance and Business Services 
Antietam School District 
100 Antietam Road 
Reading, PA  19606 
Phone - (610) 779-2606 
Fax - (610) 779-4424 
Email - tdetwiler@antietamsd.org  
 
 


